
 

 

 

Dear Employers                                                                                                                                       

 

Subject: Compensation Fund Invitation to Employer Services Support Session 

 

We are pleased to invite you to a dedicated support session at Pine Lodge on 01 – 04 October 

2024. This event aims to assist employers in addressing key issues related to Employer Services, 

including Employer Registrations, Changes of Nature of Business (Sub-Classes), Revision of 

Assessments, and matters concerning Employers Blocked for Audit, as well as inquiries related to 

Return of Earnings (ROE’s). 

During this session, you will have the opportunity to engage directly with officials who are committed 

to resolving these issues and providing guidance to ensure your continued compliance with COID 

regulations. 

Details of the Event: 

• Date: 01 – 04 October 2024 

• Time: 09:00 – 16:30 

• Location: Pine Lodge, Marine Drive, Summerstrand, Port Elizabeth, 6001, South Africa 

We encourage you to take advantage of this opportunity to receive personalized support and 

clarification on any outstanding concerns. Your participation is invaluable in helping us enhance our 

services and ensure that all Employers are fully supported. 

Please RSVP Ziphozihle.Josefu@labour.gov.za  to confirm your attendance. For more information 

please contact Tamsanqa.Mgudane@labour.gov.za / 082 388 8111 

Thank you for your attention, and we look forward to assisting you. 

Warm regards, 

 

_______________________________ 

Mr. Julian Soupen 

Chief Director: COID Services  

Compensation Fund 

30 September 2024 
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